
 
 
 
 

TBI Masking Policy  
as of August 3, 2023 

 
 
1. Masking is op�onal at all �mes and loca�ons at TBI, when Lane County COVID-19 risk level is low or 
moderate based on CDC guidelines.  
 
2. In the event Lane County’s COVID-19 risk level escalates to high, based on CDC guidelines, masking 
will automa�cally be required by all par�cipants at all programs. 
 
3. The following excep�ons apply: 

• The preschool will determine masking policy for students based on best 
prac�ces communicated by the State of Oregon.  

• B’nai Mitzvah families will have discre�on to require atendees to mask for Shabbat services in 
the sanctuary, even if the Lane County COVID-19 risk level is low or moderate based on CDC 
guidelines. 

 
4. Congregants and guests are always welcome to wear masks at TBI and should stay home and 
engage remotely when they are sick or think they have been exposed. 
 


